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Bulletin Notice – ONLINE INFORMATION SESSION ON THE PERMANENT DIACONATE 
 
Earlier this year there was an Information session on the Permanent Diaconate. It was a 
successful gathering. The awareness that those men interested are most likely working full time, 
perhaps raising a family and therefore limited in available time has led to the decision to offer a 
different style of information session in September. This session will be on a weekday evening 
via ZOOM.   
 
The permanent diaconate is open to single and married men, aged between 30 and 60 years, 
who want to serve God and the Church as ordained ministers. The information session is open to 
everyone interested in knowing more about the permanent diaconate. If you attended any 
previous session, you are also welcome to join the September gathering. 
 

Online Diaconate information meeting 

Tuesday 24 September / 19:30 – 21:00 

Location:  via ZOOM 
 
Attendance will be by invitation. Express your interest by emailing Deacon Kevin Pattison  
Kevin.Pattison@cam.org.au  
 
In the week before the session the ZOOM link will be sent to those who have expressed interest.  
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Abbreviated version 

Bulletin Notice – ONLINE INFORMATION SESSION ON THE PERMANENT DIACONATE 
 
The permanent diaconate is open to single and married men, aged between 30 and 60 years, 
who want to serve God and the Church as ordained ministers. The information session is open to 
everyone interested in knowing more about the permanent diaconate. 
 

Online Diaconate information meeting 

Tuesday, 24 September / 19:30 – 21:00 

Location:  via ZOOM 
 
Attendance will be by invitation. Express your interest by emailing Deacon Kevin Pattison  
Kevin.Pattison@cam.org.au 
 
In the week before the session the ZOOM link will be sent to those who have expressed interest. 
 


